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21 May 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are all very much looking forward to welcoming your child into our community and will update you with 
our thorough induction programme as soon as possible. In the meantime, we are sending some work for your 
child to complete in order to support their successful transition from primary to secondary school.  
 
You will find enclosed a double-sided sheet with a project-based task from each subject area in the school, 
there is absolutely no requirement that your child completes all work set, but it would be great to see them 
have a go! There is no structure as to how work needs to be completed and they can be creative with each 
task.  
 
Once a piece of work is completed please keep hold of it until the start of Year 7 and ask your child to hand 
it to their form tutor and/or subject teacher – they will receive a raffle ticket for each piece of work 
submitted and there will be a prize draw within the first few weeks of term for some rewards as well as 
Positive Points issued to start your child's learning journey!  
 
As mentioned, further information regarding our induction programme will be released soon and we very 
much look forward to welcoming and meeting your child.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Stevie Thornton  
Interim Assistant Headteacher  
 
 


